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Addendum 
June 16, 2023 

 

As the property in which the generator is proposed to be placed upon contains floodplain, a Floodplain 
Development Permit is required to be submited by the contractor and approved prior to placement of 
the generator. The proposed loca�on of the generator is not within the floodplain.  The contractor would 
be responsible for obtaining the Floodplain Development Permit.  The required materials for the 
Floodplain Development Permit would be a site plan indica�ng the distance between the generator and 
the river channel. 


